
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2, 2017 

 
 
Jarrod Roberts 

Community Advocate 

WellCare Health Plans, Inc. 

2200 East Parrish Avenue 

Building C, Suite 204 

Owensboro, KY 42303 

 

Dear Jarrod, 

 

On behalf of Family First and the Livingston County Board of Education, we thank WellCare Health Plans, 

Inc. for a sponsorship contribution of $3,000 in support of the Parent Café Initiative. This project will 

begin preliminary planning in May 2018, and conclude before May of 2019 throughout various 

Livingston County locations. The funds will help to underwrite the costs of training/consultation, food, 

childcare, and materials/supplies. With your support we fully anticipate addressing our goal of hosting 

an environment that promotes and develops transformative conversations that promote well-being 

among the families and citizens of our community, specifically in the area of mental health. 

 

The members of the Health Connections Council would like to extend our appreciation to Wellcare 

Health Plans, Inc. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 


